
Saturday, 18 May to Thursday, 23 May, 2024 

(Excluding Sunday)  

Can you help with stewarding at the General Assembly?   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more details please contact Sandy Gemmill, Chief Steward  
 

assemblystewards@churchofscotland.org.uk 

Stewards have a vital role at the General Assembly to ensure the safety 

and comfort of those attending. Stewards provide a friendly welcome to the 

Assembly Halls, ensure the security of proceedings by checking passes, are 

alert to security threats and disturbances and have a responsibility to en-

sure the safe evacuation of the Assembly Hall if this is required. 

Individual shifts last for three hours and volunteers can select the day or 

days upon which they would seek to help.  


